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HOMICIDE INVESTIGATION 
 
 
 
On Friday, January 4, 2019, at approximately 11:54 p.m., Torrance Police Officers responded to 
Gable House Bowl located at 22501 Hawthorne Boulevard regarding shots fired at the location. 
 
Upon arrival, officers discovered multiple subjects with gunshot wounds inside the location. 
Officers began life-saving measures which included CPR and the use of a defibrillator.  The 
Torrance Fire Department also treated individuals at the scene.   
 
Two male subjects were transported to a local hospital for their injuries, and two male subjects 
opted to seek their own medical attention. Unfortunately, three male subjects succumbed to 
their injuries and were pronounced deceased at the scene.  There were no reports of injuries to 
any of the employees at the location. 
 
Investigators are currently conducting a follow-up investigation, and are working to identify the 
suspect(s) involved.  
 
The identities of the victims are pending confirmation by investigators, as well as notification to 
next of kin.   
 
It does not appear that this investigation will impede traffic conditions. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Sergeant Ronald Harris 
Torrance Police Department Public Information Officer 
(310) 618-5688 
rharris@torranceca.gov  # # # 

This investigation is being conducted under the command of Torrance Police Captain Mark 
Underwood of the Special Operations Bureau.  Anyone with information regarding this 
incident is encouraged to contact the Torrance Police Department (310) 328-3456. 
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